
Sherman Hills Subdivision HOA 

Board Meeting Minutes 

May 10th, 2022 

 

Meeting:   called to order at 4:01 PM 

 

In Attendance:  Beverly DeSantis, Stan Burke, Peggy Glass, Cathy Brock 

 

Minutes:  

 The minutes from April 19th, 2022 were read, motion to accept by Stan, seconded by Peggy 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 Given by Peggy, motion to accept by Bev, seconded by Cathy 

 

Old Business: 

 Bev responded to emails about a yard of concern and re-landscaping of round-a-bouts 

 Bev addressed cars parking in common area at Crested Orchid Dr. 

 New disclosure form has been created for new homeowners 

 Had further discussion on re-landscaping of round-a-bouts 

 Bev made arrangements for a new food truck for the Spring Meet and Greet- One Up Burger 

 Had further discussion of Spring Meet and Greet details 

 

New Business: 

 Will have no board meetings in June, July and August 2022.  Will resume in September 2022 

 

Next Board Meeting:  To be determined 

 

Adjourned:  5:23 PM 


